
 

 

 

VR's Annual General Meeting 26 March 2025  
 

 

Proposal from the Board regarding contributions to the VR Contingency 
Fund for the year 2024 

"The VR Annual General Meeting, held at Hótel Reykjavík Grand on Wednesday, March 26, 2025, 
approves that the contribution to the VR Contingency Fund shall amount to a total of ISK 1,050 
million for the year 2024. 

ISK 300 million shall come from the General Fund, ISK 450 million from the VR Sick Pay Fund, and 
ISK 300 million from the VR Vacation Fund. 

In addition, supplementary payments will be made from overdue membership fees when payments 
are deposited into the VR Contingency Fund after the VR Annual General Meeting 2025." 

 

 


